
New Year
This week, we had our first American board meeting of the new year, the

recurring theme was how good God is. The way you each allow Him to bless
Love & Grace through your faithfulness and generosity to this ministry is

overwhelming. Thank you for continuing to partner with us. We discussed the
tremendous support of Giving Tuesday, the donations of needed supplies, and
the goodness of each of you. Over the years, you have given to L&G in honor
of loved ones, birthday gifts, Christmas gifts, and wedding favors. Kids have
had lemonade stands and birthday parties to support L&G. The list of your
generosity is long, and most recently, a college graduate asked in lieu of

graduation gifts to help cover the college tuition of L&G's first college student.
Well last week, Emson started his first week of classes with the cost of this
semester covered because of the creative and sacrificial generosity of that
college graduate. Thank you for your goodness and generosity, need after

need, time after time, year after year. You are appreciated more than you can
know. 

Save the Date: Sunday, April 28th, 2019
Love & Grace Golf Outing

Please note the change in day: a Sunday afternoon this year. 
We are looking for foursomes, hole sponsors, and donations for raffles/prizes to

make this day a success for L&G. We are also looking for members to serve on the
planning team for the golf outing. If you are able to help in any capacity, please email

stacy@shrefler.net
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Sponsor Gifts
If you would like to send a small gift to your sponsored boy, please have packages to
Nancy Turner by February 10th. You can ship items directly from Amazon (remember

to use https://smile.amazon.com/ and choose to support Love and Grace Haiti -
Ministries) or purchase items and mail to her address:

229 Blythe Island Drive
Bluffton, SC 29910
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We hope you enjoyed your Christmas ornaments and/or notecards as much as
the boys enjoyed making them for each of their sponsors. Above, Watson is
showing off an ornament he created for his sponsor.

Prayer Needs
Please pray for a staff member who experienced a stroke and is having some health

concerns as a result. She is young and this is very difficult for her.
Please pray as we plan to sell a vehicle that was giving difficulties in hopes to find a

replacement.
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Please pray for the boys in their schooling.
Please pray as the staff and board continue to walk alongside the young men at the

Bridge on plans for each one's future.
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